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Lansing, Mfgmgan 48915-1999
Phone: 517/377-0309
Fax: 517/377-0310
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January 6, 1994

Dr. Steven Galson, Deputy Director
NIOSH

4676 Columbia Parkway

Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

L EEEEEEETRE.

Dear Dr. Galson:

Occupational Medicine
Occupational Renabilitation Center
Drugs of Abuse Testing

Industrial Hygiene

Wellness / Health Promoticn
CARES Emgployes Assistance Pragram
Mental Heaith Services
Substance Abusa Services
Emergency Services

Managed Care

Women's Services

I have noticed the request for information on incidents of family poisonings or home
contaminations by substances inadvertently carried home by workers on their clothing in the

November 15, 1993 Federal Registrv.

While working in Cincinnati, I came into contact with several employees of {E—
W This company was involved in manufacturing pewter objects, with apparently very
poor hygiene, and with extraordinarily high levels of lead found in air sampling. The
children and grandchildren of two employees were found to be heavily contaminated by

lead.

I have enclosed copies of some of the home environmental sampling that I still have in my

pOSSession.

Sincerely,

(/!

R. Michael Kelly, M.D., M.P.H.
Medical Director
Occupational Health Services
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Enclosures

Division of Sisters of Mercy Health Corporation
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